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Dear Friends of the Arts, 

 

The Warren Concert Band under the direction of our conductor, 

Jeremy Duby, is currently preparing for the 2018-2019 season.  This 

extraordinary musical organization has presented quality music for the entire 

family for the past forty seven years! 

 

This year, the band will perform on Sundays at 3:00 p.m. in the Warren 

Woods Community Auditorium.  The dates of the concerts are:  October 21, 

2018; March 10, 2019 and May 19, 2019. Funds to produce our concerts are 

raised from a variety of sources. As one of our annual fundraisers, we are 

asking area merchants and friends to consider placing ads in our program 

booklet. The program booklet is distributed to concert patrons at each of our 

three season concerts.  Your ad distinguishes you as someone who cares about 

the arts in our community. 

 

The contract form, which lists the size, cost and payment options for 

advertisements, is attached.  Please complete the form and return it to:   

   

Warren Concert Band 

            P.O. Box 812 

                     Warren, Michigan 48090-0812 

 

As a thank you gift for your advertisement, you will receive free tickets to our 

concerts.  Check the contract form for more information. 

 

Thank you for supporting the Warren Concert Band.  Your financial support is 

greatly appreciated whether as a new sponsor or as a continuing member. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you and encourage you to come and hear us 

perform! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Ambs 

Advertising Chairperson 

Dan Hagen 

Committee member 
 

http://www.warrenconcertband.com/

